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STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOQGY

7272 Cleanwater lane, LU-11 e Olympia, Washington 985046811 e (206) 7532353

March 19, 1992

Mr. Steve Wilcox
Wilson 0il, Inc.
P.0., Box &9
Longview, WA 98632

Re: John's Shell located at 1410 Ocean Beach Highway, Longview, WA

Dear Mr. Wilcox:

I have reviewed the records received by Ecology on John’s Shell, located at
1410 Ocean Beach Highway, Longview, Washington. The records include a report
submitted by Charles Spear for Environmental Inspection Services, dated

November 6, 1991, and letters submitted by you dated August 20, 1991, and
February 10, 1992.

it appears that the Cleanup Guidelines for Leaking Underground Storage Tanks
have been met at this site based upon my review of this report. At this time,

the Department of Ecology (Ecology) foresees no further Ecology action being
taken on this site.

Ecology retains the right to require additional cleanup if it receives any
information in the future that the site is contaminated. The cleanup

guidelines at that time will be based on by Chapter .70.105D RCW, or any other
pertinent law.

All records pertaining to a site are housed in Central Files at the Southwest
Regional Office of the Department of Ecology. Records, except for those
records specifically identified as confidential, are made available for public

review by appointment. Appointments may be scheduled by calling Cathy Downs
at (206) 664-0388. )

If you have any questions, please call me at (206) 586-5562, or you can write
to me at the shove addrecss.

Sincerely,

Cotien. R It

Patricia L. Martin
Toxics Cleanup Program
Southwest Regional Office
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